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RESOLUTION ACKNOWLEDGING THAT THE REQUIRED AUDIT OF THE 

JUSTICE COURT RECORDS FOR 2024 HAS BEEN CONDUCTED 

 

The following Resolution was duly presented for consideration by the Town Board. 

 

WHEREAS, Resolution 25-01 directs the Supervisor to have Justice Court records and dockets 

audited in accord with law, and 

 

WHEREAS, the Supervisor, in accordance with Resolution 25-01, conducted the required audit 

on January 13, 2025, sent the report to the Town Board, and filed her findings and reports with 

the Town Clerk, and now be it therefore 

 

RESOLVED, that the Supervisor, having conducted the audit of the Justice Court, shall provide a 

copy of the report and findings to the New York State Unified Court System in compliance with 

Section 2019-a of the Uniform Justice Court Act. 


